Redrock Broadcasting, Inc., out of an abundance of caution, discloses that some of the station’s
issues/programs lists were uploaded to the wrong section of the public file. Specifically, some of
the lists were uploaded to the “Additional Documents” tab under the Station Information section.

Importantly, these files were uploaded on time. They have now been moved to the correct
folder.



